
Southborough Primary School
Knowledge through Nurture

Dear Parents and carers,

September has flown by. The children have 
enjoyed glorious weather playing on the field and 
in forest school. The new house captains are doing 
a great job of role modelling and the newly 
elected school council are excited to get started. 
This month we have focused on ensuring the 
children feel safe in school,  online and know who 
to talk to if they have a worry. 

Melody Berthoud 

If you need to talk you can get in touch with 
me on the gates each day via class dojo or 
by email 
melody.berthoud@southborough.bromley.sch
.uk 

Parent view

Thank you for all the wonderful positive 
feedback I have received via class dojo, 
email and face to face. Each year parents 
are asked to complete the Ofsted parent 
view which can be found here:

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/

I would be grateful if you could find the 
time to complete for this academic year.

Friend of Southborough

A huge thanks to FOS who have 
agreed to buy a year’s 
subscription to Now Press Play - the 
pink headphones used for drama 
experiences linked to topics - So 
far Year 3, Year 4 and Year 6 have 
been on journeys to WWII, Anglo 
saxons and the Stone age. 

Class dojo can be quite fast paced with posts 
- if you log on via a computer (not a phone) 
then the calendar appears on the right hand 
side which is handy. 

Dates are also being added to the 
Southborough calendar which is here on the 
website 
https://www.southborough.bromley.sch.uk/c
alendar/?calid=1&pid=10&viewid=1 and are 
in this newsletter!
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Photos

A huge thank you to Hayley who 
spent time taking photographs for 
the school website. Take a look!

https://www.southborough.bromle
y.sch.uk/ 

Thanks to all the parents who have 
told me whether their children has 
or has not got photo permission via 
the google link. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/u/
1/d/1Dhi232m0tOuJ-mzPTBCHg3H1
0H2iNPUydmcvE3k2CTk/edit?usp=
drive_web 
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Census Day - special lunch Thursday 3rd October 

Harvest donations Monday 7th October

1 Daisy to Pizza Express Tuesday 8th October 

School photos Tuesday 8th October 

FOS - Disco Friday 11th October 

Y5/6 cross country Saturday 12th October

Y1 Superhero dress up day Wednesday 16th October

Y4 to British Museum Wednesday 16th October

Y6 Bluebell to Chislehurst Caves Wednesday 16th October

Y6 Primrose to Chislehurst Caves Thursday 17th October

FOS Firework Night Friday 8th November 

Y1 Cowslip to Pizza Express Tuesday 12th November

Parents evening Tuesday 12th November

Parents evening Thursday 14th November 

Y6 National Army Museum Tuesday 26th November 

FOS - Elfridges Friday 6th December

Year EYFS and Y1 Y2 nativity Tuesday 17th December 

Year EYFS and Y1 Y2 nativity Wednesday 18th December 

Class parties Thursday 19th December 

Printing

If you would like this newsletter 
or any homework printed out 
please contact your class 
teacher (homework) or the 
office (newsletter) so we can 
arrange this for you. 

We are trying to save paper but 
understand that not everyone 
has a printer at home. 

There are 
also on Class 
dojo and the 

website 




